
 

Maths Learning in Early Years 

Reception will begin teaching their Maths learning through the Mastering Number Programme during Autumn 

Term 2024. This will include a range of new and exciting resources to support our teaching of  number and other 

aspects of the Early Years curriculum. There will be a specific focus upon subitizing throughout our learning in 

order to embed the children’s understanding of the composition of number and number bonds. 

Nursery will continue to follow our LTP which, once again, is heavily reliant upon subitizing numbers in order to 

develop a real in depth understanding of how numbers are made. The children will use an online resource called 

‘Ten Town’ in order to support their learning. 


